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19th June 2018 

 

Dear Parents 

 

To celebrate the end of a fantastic Year, and to mark the end of their time at Wanborough 

Primary School, we have arranged an exciting trip for our Year 6 class.   

 

We will be taking the children to spend a day filled of exciting activities at South Cerney 

Outdoor Education Centre.  The itinerary is to do dragon boat racing in the morning then in 

the afternoon there will be a couple of activities on offer including Paddle Boarding or 

Kayaking.   

 

The trip will take place on Wednesday 18th July.  We will leave school around 9am and return 

no later than 3.30pm.  We will get to South Cerney via minibuses driven by qualified members 

of staff, which drastically reduces the cost of the trip and allows us greater flexibility. 

  

The contribution* we are asking for towards the cost of the trip is £29.00, which can be 

paid through ParentPay.  Children will be required to wear old clothes that can get wet, take a 

towel, a change of clothes, a packed lunch and plenty of water to drink.  They should dress 

appropriately for the weather and bring sun cream/sun hat if necessary. 

 

I would be very grateful if you could return the attached slip and make payment via 

ParentPay by Friday 6th July. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Tracey 
 

Miss Brant 

Year 6 Teacher 

 
*Contributions are voluntary and no individual child will be excluded due to the inability to pay, however if sufficient funds 

aren’t raised to cover the cost of the trip it may be cancelled.  Cases of financial hardship will be dealt with sympathetically 

and confidentially by the school.  Please contact the school office for assistance. 
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Year 6 Day Trip to South Cerney Outdoor Education Centre – Wednesday 18th July 

 

I give permission for my son/daughter            to attend the above 

trip. 

 

I will make a contribution of £29.00 through Parent Pay by 6th July. 

 

Signed:       Date:     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


